
Rules Committee, 

I support HB2927. Please put this issue up for a full vote!!! I'm very tired of our votes not 

counting because of the electoral college going against the popular vote. It has happened too 

often as of late. 

Noreen Arnold  

noreenarnold7755@gmail.com  

1810 Rice Valley South Rd  

Oakland , Oregon 97462 
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